
Last week’s Second Annual reception for Sandbridge First Responders was a huge success!  
Participation and attendance this year was double that of the First Annual event in 2016.  We 
look forward to next year’s reception.  Thanks to the following people:  without your 
contributions of cash, food, time, and services this event could not be held!

          Rich delaMenardiere
          Kathy & Keith Hettel
          Tae & Doug MacDonald
          Jane Wilson
          Sherri Mallon & Chuck
          Jo Ann Pugh
          Joan & Sandy Portnoy
          Marilyn Butler
          Louise Ryder
          Rachel & Patrick McNulty
          Cathy & Tim Ferramosca
          Kathy & Lee Gause

Thanks also to Tom Haser for the website posts, Kathy Gause for event pictures, and Jane 
Stilley for Civic League photos.  Special shout out to Marilyn Butler and Chuck Mullins for 
outstanding logistical support.

Most of all, thanks to all those who keep us safe:  Our First Responder personnel in our EMT, 
our Fire Department, and our Police Officers!

God Bless you all!

Greta & Larry Stallings

P.S.  Please let me know if I inadvertently left someone out!


